
                                                                                                     
                                                                                                                            Friday 8th July 2016 

Dear Parents/carers, 

                     Very well done to our Year 6 students who have achieved great results in their SATS tests. Initial 

information shows that our school are well above national figures in all areas. We are very proud of them and grateful 

for their hard work and exceptional attitudes. We know that they are set up well for their next steps into secondary 

school where they will continue to shine! 

Des Miles 

We said goodbye to Des today after 16 years of teaching guitar at our school. He has helped many children to achieve 

great things over the years and will be sadly missed. We wish him all the best for the future.  

 

                     

 

 

 

 
Year 5 Athletics 

Our year 5’s took part in an Inter-schools Athletics competition today and were very well behaved. They competed 

within mixed teams from other schools and thoroughly enjoyed themselves. 

Beach Trips 

The children had an amazing day at the beach where they were able to enjoy mini fish and chips as well as ice-cream. 

Next week the older children will visit Northam Burrows. 

ARTS week 

Next week is Arts week. You are invited to view the gallery of work at our open afternoon on 15th July. We will be 

asking you to purchase your child’s artwork on this day for £3.00 the money will go towards to material costs for the 

work.  

School Council Open Day 

This will also take place on 15th July in the afternoon, all funds raised will go towards Amigos and will enable Edrine to 

attend school for another year.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates: 
Y3,4,5,6 beach trip: Thursday 14th July 

Open Afternoon and Arts week Gallery: Friday 15th July 1.30pm 

Sports afternoon:Tuesday 19th July 1.30pm 

Teddy Bear Picnic: Codden and Pre-school Wednesday 20th July pm 

Leavers Celebration: Thursday 21st July 9am 

Last day of term: Friday 22nd July 

School year starts: Monday 5th September  
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With very best wishes  

Melanie Smallwood 

On site After School Child Care_Claire’s Nurseries 

Mon-Thursday  3.15-5.30pm 
£3.50 per hour including a snack 

Just call to enquire and book your child’s place: 

01271 346529 

*Please note that you must pay promptly for this child care 
service. If your child is not attending you must let Claire’s know.  

 

After school clubs 3.20-4.20pm 

Monday: Chess club – Lunchtime, Football (Yr3-6) 

Tuesday: Irish Dancing, Skate and scoot (Yr3-6 

Waiting list) 

Wednesday: Netball (Yr3-6) 

Thursday: Soccer Skills (Rec-Yr2) Reading (Rec-

Yr6) Creative (Rec-Yr2)  

Friday: Comic club - Lunchtime 

 

 

PTFA SUMMER FAYRE: Tonight: 6-9pm 

Please note that you are responsible for your children during the Fayre. The site has several 

hazardous areas due to incomplete works so please don’t let your children run freely around the 

field or buildings. Thank you. 
 

 

Mathematician of the week… 

Codden-Ruby 

Tarka-Jack  

Exmoor-Ieuan 

Saunton-Phoebe 

Lundy-Evan 

Reader of the week… 

Codden-Annalise  

Tarka-Charlie C  

Exmoor-Milly 

Saunton-Jasmine 

Lundy-Gracie 

    Well  

    Done! 
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